
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

October 2024 
Newsletter the Doors 

Behind 
> > > > > > 
Grandparents’ Day 
Students in kindergarten through third grade were able to invite their grandparents for donuts and a square dance 
performance. The grandparents were able to visit classrooms and see how their grandchildren spend their days in the 
school district.  

Qualifying for Districts 
Ottoville’s Evan Altenburger and Blake Kortokrax both shot a score of 77 at Pike Run Golf Club for the Division III 
Northwest District boys sectional golf tournament, each securing a spot in the next district tournament. Ottoville’s five-
man team shot a total of 349, finishing in sixth place overall in the tournament. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

October 2024 
Events 

Oct 9 à Lock 16 Sr. Class Dinner 
Oct 15  à PSAT (Juniors) 
Oct 17  à Picture Retakes 
Oct 23  à School Board Meeting 
Oct 24  à Jostens Visit (9 & 12) 
Oct 25  à End of 1st Quarter 
 à NHS Induction 
Oct 28 à Red Ribbon Week 
Oct 31  à Jostens Orders Due 
 à Halloween Parade 
Nov 1 à No School 
 
 

> > > > > > 

Yearbook 
News 

The 2024 Big Green Yearbooks 
are in! We have some extra copies 
if you missed out on ordering a 
yearbook ($50). Email Mr. Kumfer 
for any yearbook questions: 
kkumfer@ottovilleschools.org 
 

> > > > > > 

Math Contest 
Results 

The OCTM Contest for 2024 was 
given recently. Finishing in a three-
way tie for first in our local 
competition were Brandon 
Calvelage, Cody Calvelage, and 
Matthew Horstman. This math 
contest is given annually to high 
school students across the state. 
 

> > > > > > 

Introducing Mr. Evan Pitt 
I am thrilled to serve the Ottoville Local Schools District 
as the new high school physical science teacher. I’ve felt 
extremely welcomed by the community, and I have the 
most wonderful group of students. They are reminding 
me why I chose this profession. I hope to return the favor 
by deepening their understanding (and perhaps 
appreciation) of science. 

Introducing Mrs. Marsha Hohenbrink 
I am excited to have the opportunity to return to 
Ottoville Elementary as a kindergarten teacher! I 
currently live in Glandorf with my husband, daughter, 
son, and two crazy dogs. When I’m not in school, I love 
spending time outdoors with my family and friends 
kayaking, four-wheeling, and swimming. 

Family Day Events 
Kindergarteners were welcomed into their new Big Green families by collecting 
their family colored handkerchief from a punch board. The kindergarteners also 
got to experience their first family event, which was a bottle flip challenge, where 
they competed against students in grades K-8. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2024 
Board Minutes 

the Doors 
Behind 

> > > > > > 

HELP 
WANTED! 
> > > > > > 

SUBSTITUTE
BUS 
DRIVERS 
 
SUBSTITUTE 
CUSTODIANS 
 
419-453-3356 

> > > > > > 

> > > > > > 

Interested in becoming a part of 
the Big Green family? We are 
currently looking for substitute bus 
drivers and substitute custodians. 
Call the Superintendent’s office 
(Mr. Jarrod Wehri), for more 
details. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2024 
Board Minutes 
> > > > > > 

Marching 
Band 

Students showed their Big Green 
pride as they marched and played 
during this year’s Ottoville Park 
Carnival parade. 
 

> > > > > > 


